
 

 

 

RICARDO SAMANIEGO 

El Paso County Judge 
500 E. San Antonio Ave., Suite 301 

El Paso, Texas 79901  

 

 

January 7, 2019 

 

Robert Bielek, DPA, P.E  

Texas Department of Transportation 

13301 Gateway West Blvd. 

El Paso, Texas 79928-5410 

 

Re: Donation Request for Materials 

 

Dear Mr. Bielek, 

  

This letter serves as a request for the surplus materials to be distributed in fiscal year 2019.  The 

County of El Paso would like to take advantage of the Local Government Assistance Program 

and is requesting the following surplus materials: 

 

• 400 tons of RAP 

• 200 tons of Millings 

• 300 linear feet of guard rail (to include posts and bolts) 

• Low profile 10’ long concrete barriers (approximately 100 ft) 

 

We understand that the cost of the requested surplus materials might exceed the County’s 

allotted amount and are requesting your assistance in identifying the best options to fully utilize 

the County’s allotted amount.  Thank you for your attention and considerations in this matter. 

We very much appreciate this opportunity and request that the County be considered for any 

other surplus items that might become available.  

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Fernando Hernandez 

Public Works, Interim Director of Infrastructure Services at (915) 546-2015. 

   

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ricardo Samaniego   

County Judge 


